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Dear Parents/Carers 

Kingscliff High School Canteen has been operating since 1986 and 1994 saw the introduction of a Self-Serve Style Canteen.  As 
canteen supervisors and volunteers we strive to provide a healthy selection and a variety of foods. To maintain a high standard and 
keep costs to a minimum we require volunteers to assist in food preparation and other duties. 

We are run by the Parents and Citizens Association and are responsible for raising the bulk of donated funds.  All students benefit 
by being able to access more computers, musical instruments, books etc. 

Volunteering your services at the canteen not only helps us achieve such goals, it is also a way in which you can stay in touch with 
your child at high school. 

Many of you are already committed with other duties or work.  If you can see yourself helping for one day or more per month, that 
would be an excellent contribution.  At present we are running with approximately ten helpers, male and female as well as 
grandparents and community members.  Our student population is above 1000 and to operate efficiently we really need at least 20 
volunteers per month.  The hours are 9:00 am – 11:00am.  

As we are a self-serve canteen, you no longer have to serve or handle money.  Canteen staff, serve outside at recess and lunch and 
a teacher is on duty to usher students through.  We have found the Kingscliff High School students to be friendly and well mannered.  

As a volunteer you will get to meet other parents and teachers.  Over the years volunteer parents have found it valuable to chat with 
those who have children in senior classes, or to their children’s teacher if the occasion allows. 

We feel our canteen is a happy and friendly place.  You will be supplied with morning tea and lunch on your volunteer day. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call our Canteen Supervisor.  We invite you to complete the form overleaf and 
return it to the Kingscliff High School Canteen.  

P&C meets the second Monday of each month at Kingscliff High School 6:30pm. New members are always very welcome. 

Yours sincerely 

Christine Boyd 
P&C President 
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TO:  CANTEEN SUPERVISOR  

NAME: __________________________________________________________ 

ADDRESS: _______________________________________________________ 

    ________________________________________________________ 

PHONE: ____________________________ OR __________________________ 

PLEASE NOTE: 

Many students have different surnames to their parents.  Please complete FULL NAME/S and years of children attending 
Kingscliff High School. 

      SURNAME        FIRST NAME  YEAR 

___________________________ _____________________________ __________ 

___________________________ _____________________________ __________ 

___________________________ _____________________________ __________ 

I am willing to assist on the Canteen Roster for 2022 _________________days per month. 

DAYS PREFERRED                     IN ORDER OF PREFERENCE 

MORNINGS ONLY EMERGENCY ONLY 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Please indicate below if you would like to be rostered with a friend or list any alternate arrangement you might have if one day per 
month is not suitable. 

COMMENTS WELCOME: 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________________________

________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
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